
Prospect High School PTSA Meeting 
Tuesday, November 10, 2015, 7pm 

 
 Welcome and Introductions 

o Lubna Sheet called the meeting to order at 7:00pm.  Seven people 
were present.  We went around the table for introductions. 

o Lubna motioned to approve the minutes from last month’s meeting 
and Thomas motioned to second it.  All were in favor. 

 Student Council Representative – Kaveri (ASB President) 
o Homecoming Week went really well.  The night rally was very 

successful. 
o We are starting with Make-a-Wish.  We are passing out the slips for 

wishes next week.   
o Classes are having fundraisers to raise money to grant wishes. 
o This week is Armed Forces Week.  Through the week different 

branches of the military will come and there will be butcher paper 
up in the quad to write down the names of family members that 
have served in the armed forces. 

o Next week is Anti-Bullying Week.  There will be shirts and poster 
paper will be up in the quad and people can put up messages. 

o There will also be guest speakers coming during the week. 
o The Winter Formal has been cancelled and the next dance will be a 

Blackout Dance in March. 
 Principal Report 

o We are still waiting for construction to start in February. 
o A group called the Pink Panthers raised over $1000 towards 

Making Strides. 
 Treasurer Report 

o There was only one change.  There was a check from Raleys for 
$275.57. 

o Our ending balance was $28,200.73. 
 Teacher Mini Grants 

o There are 11 mini grants that were turned in. 
o We approved 9 of them totaling approximately $2500.00 and have 

further questions on one of them.   
 Open House 

o The Open House was on Saturday, November 7th from 1-4pm. 
o There was a good turnout with seven groups with tour guides. 
o There were 109 middle school students and 289 total people. 



 Parent Education Survey 
o There were the most votes for Career Technical Information for a 

Parent Education Night. 
o Cyber-Bullying and Social Media Awareness is a real problem.  It 

was second within the survey. 
o We need to ask around to see what is available for parent 

education.  We will look for ideas to bring to the next meeting. 
o We will try to set up something for the February meeting. 

 Next meeting will be January 12, 2015 at 7pm. 


